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Australian Unity Healthcare Property Trust – ARSN 092 755 318  

Acquisition and settlement of 15 Butterfield Street, Herston, QLD 
We are pleased to advise that on 11 April 2016 the Australian Unity Healthcare Property Trust (Trust) completed the acquisition and settlement 
of the property located at 15 Butterfield Street, Herston, QLD for approximately $81.47 million (excluding transaction costs).  

The property is located opposite the Royal Brisbane and Women’s Hospital and has a lettable area of 11,253 square metres. It is 98% occupied 
by Queensland Health.  

The purchase is consistent with the Trust’s stated strategy of growing the portfolio through the acquisition of properties. It will enhance the 
Trust’s geographic and tenant diversification. The acquisition was funded from the debt facility and cash reserves of the Trust.  

At 8 April 2016 the Trust’s gearing ratio was 15.31% and the gross assets stood at $950.24 million, with total borrowings of $145.50 million. 

 

 

More information 

We regularly provide up-to-date information about the Trust, including Fund Updates and continuous disclosure information. These contain 
current information about the Trust’s gearing, interest cover, borrowings, fund diversification, valuation policy, related party transactions, 
distribution practices and withdrawal rights.  

Please refer to the ‘Quick Links’ sections of this website or contact Investor Services on 13 29 39 for copies of these documents. 

Disclaimer 

This investment product is issued by Australian Unity Funds Management Limited ABN 60 071 497 115 AFSL 234454 in its capacity as Responsible Entity. This 
information is intended only to provide a broad summary of this financial product and is not intended to represent general, specific investment or professional 
advice. Investment decisions should not be made upon the basis of past performance or distribution rate, since future returns will vary. You should refer to the 
current Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement if you wish to know more about this product. A copy can be obtained by telephoning 13 29 39, or from 
our website australianunityinvestments.com.au. The information provided here was current at the time of publication only, and we recommend that you access 
our website for further information. 
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